

The following is a **Broadcast Email** to all OVS Funded Victim Assistance Programs:

## Dear Colleague:

In response to the COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) pandemic and the Governor's related Domestic Violence Task Force recommendations, on June 18, 2020 Governor Cuomo signed Executive Order 202.43 (EO), which temporarily suspends and modifies the laws under which OVS operates. The EO was further extended on December 2, 2020.

This EO is effective through **January 1**, **2021**, but it may be continued by further action by the Governor. Please review and feel free to share with your own networks.

On behalf of the New York State Office of Victim Services, thank you for your commitment to providing the highest quality services to innocent victims of crime in New York State.

Previous OVS Broadcast Emails are available online at <a href="https://ovs.ny.gov/vap">ovs.ny.gov/vap</a>. You can also subscribe to future email correspondences from OVS by clicking the Subscribe Now! button below.

**Subscribe Now!** 

